
City of Nelson City Hall 
502 Vernon St. 
Nelson, BC 
V1L 4E8 

September 6, 2002 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Nelson & District Women's Centre is in the process of planning our annual Take 
Back The Night Event. This year's event will take place on Tuesday, September 24 t h. 
We will be meeting at 6:30pm in front of the Kootenay Country Co-op Store at Baker and 
Kootenay for a short Rally and to begin the March. Our march this year begins at Baker 
and Kootenay streets and we will continue along Baker to Hall St. From Hall St we will 
turn right onto Herridge Lane, then up Josephine to the Women's Centre at 420 Mi l l St. 
Following the march, there will be an open house at the Women's Centre. 

We have contacted the local Nelson City Police to inform them of our event and to 
request their support to ensure the safety of those citizens participating in the rally and 
march. Our contact with the Nelson City Police is Sgt. Doug Haddow. 

If you require any additional information, or i f you have any concerns regarding our 
event, please contact me (Cheryl Dowden) at 352-3177. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Dowden 
Administrative Coordinator 
Nelson & District Women's Centre 


